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Upcoming   Events  
 

Feb.   13   &   14   -   Teacher’s   Conference  
     NO   SCHOOL  

February   18   -   Girls   Basketball   @   STAA  
  5:30  

February   20   -   Basketball   vs.   Faith,   Coleman  
  Girls   -   5:00,   Boys   -   6:00  
-   Mid-Quarter   Report   Cards  
   (Grades   1   -   8)  

February   23   -   K   -   8   sing   in   church  
          -   CEA   Meeting   after   church  
 

  
School   Cleaning  

Feb.   10   -   Feb   16 Baerenwald  

Feb.   17   -   Feb.   23 Baerenwald  

Feb.24   -   Mar.   2 Jenna   Kamps  

 



 

 

Ash   Wednesday  

Ash  Wednesday  is  on  February  26th.  Ash  Wednesday  marks  the  beginning  of  the                          
season  of  Lent  which  is  the  40  days  before  Easter.  Lent  gives  us  the  opportunity  to                                

prepare  our  hearts  for  Holy  Week  where  we  are  reminded  of  Jesus’  betrayal,  crucifiction                            

and  resurrection.  Take  this  opportunity  to  worship  with  your  families  at  a  Wednesday                          

night   service.  

Valentine   Fundraiser  

The  Valentine  Fundraiser  raised  over  $1300  for  our  school!  Thank  you  so  much  for  all                              
the  hard  work  that  was  put  into  this  by  all  involved!  Items  will  be  delivered  to  school  on                                    

Wednesday.  

Hot   Lunch  

There   is   no   hot   lunch   this   week.  

Mission   Offering  

Our  mission  offering  for  the  2nd  semester  will                
be  going  to  WELS  Christian  Aid  and  Relief.                

This  organization  helps  people  around  the            

world  who  are  suffering  from  the  effects  of                

floods,  fires,  earthquakes  and  other          

catastrophes.   

Last  week’s  mission  offering  was $39.75 .  Our  total  for  the  2nd  semester  is $190.40 .                            
Thank   you   for   your   generous   gifts!    

2  Corinthians  9:7  –  Each  one  should  give  what  he  has  decided  in  his  heart  to  give…for                                  
God   loves   a   cheerful   giver.  

Countdown  

There   are    38    days   until   the   Social   Studies   Fair.  

There   are    66    days   until   Family   Entertainment   Night.  

 
 
 



 
 
 
 

Today  is National  Don’t  Cry  Over         
Spilled   Milk   Day.  
Don’t  Cry  Over  Spilled  Milk  Day       
promotes  a  positive  attitude  even      
when  things  might  not  be  going       
your  way.  It’s  a  day  for  looking  on         
the  bright  side  of  things  and  then        
carrying  that  feeling  with  you      
every  day  after.  Do  not  worry  and  do  not  stress  over  the  little  things.  Life  is  too  short  to                    
let   the   little   things   bother   us.   
In  one  of  its  oldest  forms,  the  proverb  was  “No  weeping  for  shed  milk,”  as  referenced  by                  
James  Howell  in  1659.  The  saying  has  evolved  over  time,  but  still  retains  its  original                
intent.   There   is   no   changing   what   is   done,   and   crying   over   it   serves   no   purpose.  
Everyone  knows  that  unexpected  or  unplanned  things  happen  in  life,  sometimes  daily.             
With   a   positive   attitude,   life   is   much   brighter   and   easier.  
 

Did   You   Know?  

● If  you  were  to  write  out  every  number  (one,  two,  three,  etc.),  you  wouldn't  use  the                                

letter   "b"   until   you   reached   one   billion.  

● "Witzelsucht"  is  a  condition  that  causes  people  to  have  an  uncontrollable  urge  to                          

make   jokes.  

● "Overmorrow"   is   the   day   after   tomorrow.  

Source:  

www.nationaldaycalendar.com  

https://bestlifeonline.com/amazing-facts-for-people-who-cant-get-enough-facts/  

 


